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Maria Di Natale

H2M promote Di Natale as NYC architecture studio director
March 22, 2022 - Front Section (https://nyrej.com/section/ROP)

Melville, NY H2M architects + engineers (H2M) have promoted Maria

Di Natale, AIA, NCARB, LEED green associate,to  New York City

architecture studio director, with a strong female 

leadership team supporting her in this role. Di Natale has been with

H2M for seven years and has over 30 years of experience in the

industry. 

President & CEO Richard Humann said, “Maria has proven herself as

not only an incredible professional in her field, but one that strives to

mentor and engage younger staff. Her promotion, and the fact that

she will be leading such a talented female led studio, is a testament to

the work she has already done at H2M.” 

In addition to Di Natale as studio director, leading team members of this architecture studio

include others who received promotions. Kelly Greenfield, R.A., LEED AP BD+C, was promoted to

senior project architect 2. Greenfield and Di Natale were also promoted to associates, which

recognizes their path to becoming shareholders. Other team members include Christiana Suppa,

R.A., a project architect who has been with H2M for eight years, and Katherine Margolies, R.A., a

project architect who has been with H2M for nine years. 
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